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Introduction

1 What Is your nama?

Name:
Wall van Heerden

2 What {s your email address?

Ermall:

3 What is your organisation?

Organisation:
NfA

4 Wake a submisslion here

Make a submission:
Good Day Madam/ Sir,

| hope you find this emall well.

As a residant 01~E am daaply concerned about the proposed variation to the Dublln Glly Devalopment Plan 26186 « 2022 for
dsvelopments on Marrowbone Lane,

My reasans for concern Include:

- The (ack of communily censultatlon

- The lack of a democralic process

- The lagk of qualily gresn space, We do not want just green washing,

- Tha need lo ensure 1hls area is abla to grow as & cammunity With proper faciiities. This propesal runs counter to that.

- The need to ensure that Ihere Is green space for sporting and communlty recreatlonal purposes. As it stands lhere Is no adequate spanling Infrastructurs for the
yaung pacple i {his srea in terms of praviding key prevention aclivilles ke team sports etc.

My viow is that the propesal to provide a super depot should not be aceepted and a revised variation to provide primarily for housing and other facilltes and much
needed open space must ba considerad,

Kind Regards,
Walt van Haerden
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